
A note from Mrs Rasen

Scholastic International Book Club

Birthday Book Club

Our February Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to https://eu-
schools.scholastic.co.uk/gjovik-international/digital-book-club to browse 
the latest books and order online. For every €1 you spend on this 
month’s Book Club, our school will earn 20¢ in Scholastic Rewards.

Please place your order online by 26th February 2021.

Dear Friends, 
We are half way through February, and Half Term is coming up 
fast. This year, we will be allowing students to keep books for the 
week long break. Please get your reservations in for you holiday 
reading! Reservations can be made on Libresoft- please follow the 
link via Seesaw or GIS web page. As always, if you have a question 
regarding the library, reserving or borrowing books or new book 
suggestions, please email me:  gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no
Happy reading, Mrs Rasen

George’s Magic Medicine in 
Norwegian has been donated 
to the GIS library by Lilly. We 
here at GIS wish Lilly a very 
happy birthday and thank her 
for her caring donation to the 
school library.
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